
Congressman Tom Suozzi’s Statement on the Expulsion of George Santos 

  

Glen Cove, NY - Today, Former Congressman Tom Suozzi released the following 

statement on the expulsion of George Santos: 

“This is a much-needed step in our journey to repair a broken system. We must move 

beyond our petty, partisan, performative finger-pointing and address the real problems 

Americans face. Let’s fix this!” 


